

11 September 2014

Mr David Nicholas fyi-request-1881-93205685@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Nicholas

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your further email of 3 September 2014 clarifying your request for information as follows;

1. The number of ACC45 forms that have been submitted by the Southern Central District Health Board – Timaru Hospital, for falls that happen to patients while they are in the hospitals care. The period requested is for the last five years by month.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 1 October 2014.

If you have any questions I will be happy to work with you to resolve these. I can be contacted via email at Koleti.Vae'au@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Koleti Vae'au (Mrs) Team Manager